
Holbrook Masonic Family
Trestleboard – January 2023

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M.
Worshipful Master - Russ Furchner  503-789-4074
Senior Warden - Will Cole  
Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott  971-404-1636
Secretary - Jay Carey  503-932-7386

Jan 3 6:00 Dinner / fellowship
7:00 Stated Meeting

Brothers,

Happy Holidays to you and your family.

It is my pleasure to serve as your master for the coming Masonic year.  Thank you for showing 
confidence in me again. 

 Our goals for the lodge this coming year are ambitious, we want to get after the backlog of 
improvement projects we have been discussing, do more for the community, and build our ranks.  
That is going to take all of us, so we are open to suggestions on how to achieve that goal.  I’ll outline
some potential ideas in a letter to all of you before our next stated.

 Russ

January Events

Tue Jan 3 – Holbrook Stated

Tue Jan 9 – York Rite Zoom meeting

Tue Jan 24 – York Rite (both bodies)



FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M.
EHP - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760
King - Phil Myers  971-228-9973
Scribe - Garry Weiner  503-939-5684
Secretary - C. Allan White  503-539-3290

Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons
Ill. Master - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760
Deputy Master - Garry Weiner  503-939-5684
P.C. of the Work - Phil Myers  971-228-9973
Recorder - C. Allan White  503-539-3290

Jan 9 Online meeting 7:00pm
Jan 24 Council meeting 7:00pm - OV

Chapter meeting 8:00pm

Greetings Companions,

Happy new year to all!  We have some housekeeping to do this year, starting with a Zoom meeting 
to talk about our plans for Forest Grove York Rite.  Watch your email for instructions on how to 
join.  If you don't do Zoom and would like to participate, you can do so by phone.  Contact me for 
instructions on how to do that.  This meeting will be for Forest Grove members only.

Ryan Winters will be making his OV as Grand Master of the First Arch for Council, postponed from
the November meeting.

I know several of you are in need of ritual books, and Allan is working on getting everyone caught 
up.  Please contact him directly if you need to get one so we can add you to the list.

Happy holidays!

Jim Dorman II
EHP / IM


